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Email: democraticservicesteam@huttcity.govt.nz 

 
 

 
 Annual Report 2018/2019 Employee Staffing Levels  

Tēnā koutou katoa, 
 
We received an email from Cr Mitchell noting a difference in the reported total 
number of staff for 2019 in the 2018-19 Annual Report and asked what was the reason 
for the revision of the figures? 
 
The response from officers follows: 
 
The 2019/2020 Annual Report corrected the prior year number for “Total number of staff” 
(head count) following a review and correction of the calculation methodology. 
 

 

 

 

Ngā mihi nui, 

Democratic Services Team 

 

 


